
NWGPA Meeting Minutes February 10th, 2022

The meeting was called to order by acting President, Mark Cook at 7:04PM and everyone asked
to stand and recite the Pledge of Allegiance.

No meeting minutes presented.

The treasurer’s report was read by Mark Cook and it was moved and seconded to approve as
read.

Mark Cook discussed New Jersey Mining name change to Idaho Strategic Resources and that
they have purchased up large amounts of claims in the Murray Gold Belt.

Old Business

Mark Cook gave a Gold Show update and reminder:

1. Filling up on Booths
2. Sign up sheet for volunteers coming
3. Friday 3/11 setup
4. Homemade Mining Equipment Contest
5. Seminars - only 1 scheduled
6. Club Booth Changes - Merchandise will be at another both with Card Reader
7. May have a booth for equipment to sell

Mary Lowe received a thank you from Morning Star Boys Ranch and a list of needed items for
next year.

We watched a 11 minute video about crevicing for gold in a river.

A break was called for and after reconvening Mark asked for any other old or new business,
having none, the raffles were held and the meeting adjourned at 8:40 PM.

Bill Izzard, Interim-Secretary


